
 

Seminar News 
 

ICT Mahidol held an online training on “Smartphone Video Production, Batch 2” 
 

 
   

On 6 September, 2021 – the Faculty of Information and Communication Technology, 
Mahidol University (ICT Mahidol), led by Miss Sirirat Wittayakunsatid, Audio-Visual Technical Officer 
(Design and Website), held an online training on “Smartphone Video Production, Batch 2” via 
Webex Meetings. 
 Nowadays, videos are becoming valuable tools for advertisement, marketing, sales, and 
education. Being created by combining texts, photos, video clips and music altogether, a video is 
a tool used for conveying a message to one’s target groups. The Faculty of ICT held this training 
with the aim of giving knowledge to all 21 participants on how to create eye-catching videos, as 
well as how to edit videos on their phones using the VLLO application. 

For more information about the training, please call 02-441-0909 ext. 111, 112, or visit: 
https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/events/category/upcoming-training-courses/  
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